
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO: M010226B

March 2, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO THE FILE
FROM: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/
SUBJECT:         STAFF REQUIREMENTS - MEETING WITH NARUC, 2:00 P.M., MONDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2001,

COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC ) on electric
utility industry restructuring, nuclear waste, nuclear transportation matters, and escrow of ratepayer payments into the
nuclear waste fund.

There were no requirements identified for staff action.
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http://www.naruc.org/

